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DATE: January 20, 2000 

TO: Blanca Baya, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 

FROM: Division of Telecommunications (Isler) ~t-
RE: Docket No. 991314-TC 

On December 14, 1999, Ms. Donna Giglio called me and advised that she had received 
Order No. PSC-99-24l8-PAA-TC, which was issued on December 8, and which imposed a $500 
fine or canceled the company's certificate. She asked if the Commission had received her 
settlement offer that was mailed on November 17. I explained that neither CMS nor I show 
receipt of the settlement offer. I asked her to reprint, resign, and remail the settlement to us. I 
received the proposal on December 20 and inadvertently failed to send the original to you. 
Attached is the original. 

Since the company has paid the past due fees and proposed a settlement, staff needs to 
take this docket back to Agenda. Therefore, please add this to the docket file. Let me know if 
you have any questions. 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Legal Services (K. Pena) 
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November 17,1999 

Bianca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 

Dear Mrs. Bayo, 

I am writing this letter in response to Docket No. 991314-'T.C.; K. L. Kinard. We have 
spoken with Paula Isler and mailed out the 98 return to her along with the fees of $67.50. 

We apologize for the oversight in paying these fees as we have just received the rulebook 
and were unaware of .these costs. And now that we are aware, we have taken steps to 
ensure that this will not happen again. 

I am requesting to pay the $100.00 violation fee as opposed to the $500.00 fine. 

Please let me know ifthis will be possible and we will take of this as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Keith Kinard 




